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GOVERNOR APPOINTS NEW PUBLIC MEMBER TO CONTRACTORS BOARD 
 
HENDERSON, Nev. –Governor Brian Sandoval has announced the appointment of Jose “Joe” 

Hernandez to the Nevada State Contractors Board effective April 22, 2013 through October 31, 2015.  

Hernandez will serve as the public member of the Board.  The Board is comprised of seven members, 

six licensed contractors and one representative of the public.   

 

“The Contractors Board wishes to extend a warm welcome to Mr. Hernandez who will be representing 

the interests of the general public,” expressed Margi A. Grein, NSCB executive officer.  “Mr. 

Hernandez’s expertise within the insurance industry will be a unique skill set to add to the Board’s 

membership.  We look forward to his contributions and insights on Board matters.” 

 

Joe Hernandez, principal and partner of Branch-Hernandez & Associates, Inc. Insurance Services, 

was appointed to the Board by the Governor of Nevada in April 2013.  Hernandez has over 39 years of 

experience as a licensed property and casualty insurance broker and 29 years of agency management 

experience.  He served as past chairman of the Independent Agents and Brokers of America’s 

Diversity Task Force, past chairman of the Nevada Independent Insurance Agents Association, and 

vice chairman of the Latin Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors and the Nevada Insurance 

Guaranty Association Board of Directors.  Hernandez serves as the public member of the Board.   

 

# # #  

 

MEDIA NOTE:  The attached image of Hernandez is for media use only. 
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